








here, so he saw no good reason to re-open discussions now, and was not
necessarily in favor of re-convening right now. He felt we need to address our
labor relations needs now and they need to address their negotiations. He felt
the melding process could affect those two things if the committee re-convened
now. Commissioner Sitterley also said he would prefer to see those issues
resolved first. The amended motion was made to allow Chief Marrs to draft a
responsive letter, declining to re-convene "at this time." Commissioner Hobbick
said he agreed with the concept, stating that there is "too much on our plate"
right now. Commissioner Elwell also said perhaps the Boundary Review Board
decision also plays a role here, as nhow we clearly need to address Burien Fire's,
need for a northern station. The motion as amended carried, 3-0.

Good of the Order. Commissioner Elwell thanked everyone for their fine
work on the Open House. The hard work is appreciated. Commissioner Hobbick
amplified on that by saying the turnout was great. Some citizens actually turned
up at Station 29 but that went well too. Fantastic job! Tours were given at
Station 29 too. A five minute recess ensued before the executive session to
begin at 6:15 p.m.

Executive Session: The Board adjourned into an executive session
pursuant to RCW 42.30.110(1)(g) to evaluate and review the qualifications of
applicants for public employment, i.e. the Fire Marshal position, for thirty (30)
minutes, and to discuss "professional negotiations" pursuant to RCW 42.30.140,
starting at 6:15 p.m. This session was extended and ended at 7:35 p.m. and the
board then re-convened in open session.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried, 2-0, as Commissioner Hobbick had departed. At 7:37 p.m., after
the Board reviewed and approved vouchers and papers, the meeting was
adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
the Meeting Notice

the Meeting Agenda

the Attendance Roster

WEFCA Health Care Program Flyer

North Highline letter

B-Town blog re: scam alert

B-Town blog re: water rescue

NAEFO letter re: September conference

Minutes Approved:; @%ﬂ;} L, 2018.
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